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October 16, 2020 

Dear Graduating Class of 2020, 

Earning your high school diploma is a significant milestone in your life.  As you are aware, we unfortunately cannot 

gather as a large group to recognize and honour your academic accomplishments.  Instead, the Graduation 

Committee has prepared a Virtual Grad Celebration for our 2020 graduates.  This virtual celebration will be part of 

your Graduation Package that will be available for pick up in mid November.  These packages include your diploma, 

graduating class composite, grad program, awards, yearbook, and the virtual celebration. 

These Graduation Packages can be picked up from the school over a 5-day period, beginning on Monday, November 

16th and ending Friday, November 20th.   To pick up your Graduation Package, each visitor must adhere to the 

following health and safety steps: 

 
1. Graduates MUST use the following link to schedule a pick-up time between November 16th and November 

20th.  Use the link below to book: 
 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/SJCGrads@bhncdsbca.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/ 

 

2. Graduation Packages will be picked up from Portable 9 at the back of the school, near the field.  *Visitors will 

not be entering the school. 

3. Anyone coming to pick up their Grad Package must conduct the online self-assessment.  Access will only be 

granted to those who have satisfied all self-assessment questions. 

4. Visitors are reminded to always maintain a physical distance of at least two (2) metres (or 6 feet) and follow 

hand hygiene and cough etiquette protocols. 

5. Visitors must wear a mask for pick-up. 

6. All visitors will be recorded in a log. 

 

Our Graduation Committee is in the process of preparing a virtual Graduation celebration video for our 2020 grads.  

The completed video will be shared on a commemorative USB drive and included with your Graduation Package.  We 

understand that the graduation video could never replace our traditional graduation ceremony, but we feel it is the 

best way to recognize our graduates given the COVID-19 restrictions. 

St. John’s College is very proud of the Graduating Class of 2020.  You are a class we will never forget.  We look 

forward to seeing everyone during the week of November 16th. 

 

Sincerely, 

The SJC Graduation Committee 
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